
SAVE THE DATE 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Prescription Drug Take-Back Day hosted by: DEA, Richmond Police 
Department, and the Alcohol, Marijuana & Prescription Drug 

(AMPD) Coalition 

Dispose of Unwanted or Expired Medications Safely 
At the following site: 

(Richmond PD Sub Station, between JC Penny & Walmart)  

• Pharmaceutical drugs can be just as dangerous as street drugs when taken without a 
prescription or a doctor’s supervision 

• The majority of teenagers abusing prescription drugs got them from family and friends, or 
home medicine cabinet 

• Unused medications could be a threat if not properly disposed. Providing a safe, ongoing 
and sustainable take-back program can help Contra Costa residents with a secure and 
convenient system to return left over medications. 

For more information please contact Nabila Sher/BACR (510) 559-3004 or Nsher@bacr.org 


